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September 8, 2016
Rev. Lyim, Hong-Tiong
General Secretary
The Presbyterian Church in Taiwan
3 Lane 269 Roosevelt Rd.
Sec.3, Taipei 10647 TAIWAN

Dear Rev. Lyim, Hong-Tiong,

The United Church of Christ in Japan (UCCJ) cannot thank you enough for your
supports for our East Japan Disaster relief activities since 2011. Your long-lasting
commitment to care for the survivors of the triple disaster is a vital testimony that
Jesus Christ is alive and is concerned about their life, health, well-being and
spiritual condition. Through your precious assistance, the survivors are healed,

encouraged and have found safety and been drawn nearer to Christ.

The United Church of Christ in Japan (UCCJ) is again empowered by your donation
of JPY 3,242,310, wired on Sept. 2, 2016, for the disaster relief works. This will
further enhance our projects toward their completion in March 2017.

The United Church of Christ in Japan (UCCJ) is especially grateful for your

supports in the time of need and prays for the abundant blessings on you and your

local churches.

Cordially in Christ,

Jelocto %%M“A/,\.

Tetsuo Nagasaki

General Secretary
The United Church of Christ in Japan
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